
 

 

 

It is hard to believe that another year has come and gone, 
summer is almost over, and a new school year is about to 

begin!! 

 
On behalf of all the staff at Wellington Academy, we want 
to thank all our families for your support and patronage, 
and for entrusting your children in our care.  We look for-
ward to another exciting year, watching the children grow 

socially, emotionally, cognitively, and physically. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are also excited to announce that long-awaited facility 
improvements are about to begin!!  The “tired” support col-
umns on the front porch will be repaired; all buildings, 
doors, trim, front porch surface, and covering over the 
driveway will be painted; the lobby will be painted; AND the 
office will be blessed with fresh color and a new floor.  

Can’t wait...watch the magic unfold!!! 
 

Here’s to a great new year! 
Ms. Beth and Ms. Rene’ 

Wellington Academy 

AUGUST, 2018 

 
Themes:  Back to School/About Me: Letter: A,B,C,D 
               Me     Numbers: 0,1,2              
     My Family    Color: Green, Yellow 
               Making New Friends  Shapes: Circle, Square     
     Apples 
       

AUGUST 

 

3 VPK Open House  6:30-7:30 

13 Fall Classes Begin; First     
      Day of VPK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLINGTON ACADEMY 

CLERMONT 

Lic: CO05LA0198  
 

1380 North Ridge Blvd 

Clermont, FL 34711 

 

Phone: 352-242-9512 

   Fax: 352-243-2060 

 

Website 
www.wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

 

Email 
clermont@wellingtonacademy 

schools.com 

 

Director 
Beth Reese 

A NEW YEAR WITH A FRESH LOOK 



 

 

                   Birthday Friends!!! 
                                                                                         
 
                                                                             
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

 

*******Classroom News******* 

1A 

This month’s theme is Back to School and All 
About Me.  We will learn about our new class-

room and how to be safe and have fun.  We will 

get to explore ourselves, our families, and our 

friends.  Our activities and projects will be based 

on these ideas. 

 

Hope everyone had a great summer!! 

Ms. Michelle  

                                                2B 

We are getting ready for another fun-filled year! 
This month we will learn about our families, our friends, and ourselves.  Our letters are A, 
B, C, D; our numbers are 1, 2, 3; and our colors are green and yellow.  Watch for all our 

fun crafts!! 
             

Ms. Nichole  

                                                 1B/2A 

Summer vacations are coming to an end and we 
will be getting ready to move up to new class-

rooms.  During this time we will be learning all 
about ourselves, our families, and our friends.  We 

will be learning the letters A, B, C, D, the num-
bers 0, 1, 2, and the colors green and yellow. 

Welcome to our new friends!! 
 

  Ms. Amber  
  Ms. Tammy 

Shyla Brigode  8/31 

Charlotte Burkhart 8/25 

Genevieve Carroll 8/29 

Sophia Dahart  8/16 

Aubrey Hillis  8/20 

Dominic Martinez 8/26 

Aloura Padgett 8/10 

Raylen Parker  8/18 

Brielle Rouse  8/31 

Dakarai Scicere 8/21  



 

 

4B 

 

Welcome!!! 
I am excited to have your children for 
VPK this year.  This month our theme is 
Back to School.  We will talk about our 
classroom and center and safety rules.  
We will learn about families, friends, 

and our favorite things. 
We will have a fun year getting ready 

for Kindergarten!! 
 

 

Ms. Heather 

3A 

 

Welcome to a new school year with lots of 
our friends!  I am so excited to begin Au-
gust... learning  our letters, letter sounds 

and eventually learning to print our names.  
This month we will talk about apples, school, 

our friend, and our families. 
  
 

Let’s get ready to LEARN, 
Ms. Shannon 

  3C 

As we come to the end of this academic 
year, it is with great pride that I look at the 
many achievements of the children.  We cel-
ebrate those achievements and welcome our 
new students with excitement.  We have a 
rich curriculum full of wonderful activities for 
the children to learn and grow.  Our themes 
for the month are back to school, family, 
and friends.   
 

I am looking forward to meeting all the new 
families. 
 

Ms. Ary 

4C 

I would like to welcome everyone to 4C.  This is 
always an exciting time for teachers, students, 

and parents. 
I have an exciting year planned for all of us, 

from take-home projects to class  projects to 
science projects.  Our first project will be 

learning “All About Me”.  We will create a col-
lage of all of our favorite things. 

 

We will also be adjusting to our new environ-
ment and making new friends. 

I look forward to creating memories that will 
last a life-time. 

 

Thanks for sharing your children with 
me!! 

 

Ms. Ashley 


